
Such a busy time in the 

Nursery in the lead up to 

Summer! We have been 

learning and developing so 

much! See inside for some 

of our learning activities!  

 

 

 

 

We have been learning about Springtime, and getting messy painting blossom 

for our display and making daffodils! We have been detectives hunting out-

doors for signs of spring, and recording them on our special tick sheets so that 

we could share what we had found with the other children. We have also spent 

lots of time outdoors hunting for all different types of minibeasts, and we have 

learnt the names of lots of new ones that we didn't know before like millipede 

and grasshopper!  

 

 

Happy April and May 

Birthdays to… 

 

Abbie 

Blake S 

Blake J 

Anaiah 

Patrick 

Isaac 

All Change!! 

We have a brand new area in our nursery full of superheroes, fairies 

and magical creatures!! We love using our imagination to make up 

wonderful fantasy stories with them and we learn new words all the 

time to talk about what we are doing! We also have a new enlarged 

home corner with a separate kitchen area and living room area! 

What have we been doing? 

Birthdays 

News of Nursery Summer 

Trip 

New areas in Nursery 

Inside this 

Issue….. 

Nursery News 

April and May BUMPER ISSUE!! 

2016 

Volume 1, Issue 7 

Minibeast Art! 
St John’s Primary School, Kirkdale 
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Page 2 Nursery News 

 

Manning the fort!  Counting Fun! 

Enjoying our new kitchen area! Anyone for a sandwich? 



 

 

Volume 1, Issue 7 Page 3 

Quiet please! Artists at work! 

We are learning to make different shapes with our bodies. Can 

you spot a tuck shape and a stretch shape? 



Page 4 Nursery News 

We worked so hard together to build our 

castle! We helped each other and talked 

about what we were doing and what we 

wanted to do next!  



Page 5 Nursery News 

We just love playing with the dolls, creating stories 

and adventures!  

I have shown great perseverance in 

practising throwing and catching the 

beanbag! 



 

In future issues: 

 

 Moving on to Reception. 

 Nursery Artwork 

 

Our Nursery Summer Trip! 
As you know this summer we are so excited to be taking the children to Knowsley 

Safari Park!  
We are so lucky to have Year 5 coming along with us to share the experience! One Year 5 class will come with the Morning Children on Wednesday 6th July and the other Year 5 class will come with the Afternoon children on Thursday 7th July. Don’t forget that the nursery is closed both days except for the trips so your child will not attend nursery on the alternative day to your trip.  

The times will be 9am until 2.30pm. We have  an  extremely action packed day so please be on time so that we can set off on time!  It is also very important that you collect  your child at 2.30 from the normal nursery entrance. 
Your child will need a packed lunch in a throwaway carrier bag. Please do not send any fizzy drinks or glass bottles.  

Activities during the day 
 Foundation Fun (workshop in the activity room) 
 Train ride 

 Coach tour  around the park 
 Sea lion show 

 Bird of prey show 

We’re on the Web! 

www.stjohnskirkdale.co.uk 
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Our Mission Statement 

 

“Christ is the Centre of 

our School Community 

where we live, love and 

learn together”  

 


